
From: Tom Davis <tdavis@harveyandbattey.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/8/2014 11:17:00 AM 
Subject: Fwd: Lila N Meeks

FYI.

Tom

Begin forwarded message:

From: Billy Shuman <billy@billyshuman.com>
Date: December 8, 2014 10:36:59 AM EST
To: Tom Davis <tdavis@harveyandbattey.com> 
Subject: Re: Lila N Meeks

Sen. Davis , I hope you are well , I wanted to touch base and see when or if we will hear
anything in regards to Lila Meeks appointment to the Commision of higher ed, secondly I
commend you on the fight for medical marijuana, can I stop in to see you anytime this week if 
you have time? Thanks.

Billy Shuman-Broker In Charge
www.CoastalPointSC.com 
843 906 1159

On Sep 24, 2014, at 3:25 PM, Tom Davis <tdavis@harveyandbattey.com> wrote:

I am following up, Billy. Hope you are doing well. Tom

From: Billy Shuman [mailto:billy@billyshuman.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 24, 2014 3:04 PM
To: Tom Davis
Cc: Paul Thurmond
Subject: Re: Lila N Meeks

Sen. Davis, Thurmond, Can you all please check with the gov office in regards to my mother in law, Lila n. 
Meeks resume and letter for a seat on the commision of higher ed? To my knowledge no one has even 
acknowledged to her either by phone,mail, email that they received her information. We have no issue if 
she is passed over for the seat but certainly believe she deserves the respect to at least be told they
received her information. Sincerely

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 5, 2014, at 10:25 AM, Tom Davis <tdavis@harveyandbattey.com> wrote:
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I will do what I can to help. I think the world of Lila.

Tom

On Sep 5, 2014, at 7:49 AM, "Billy Shuman" <billy@billyshuman.com> wrote:

Sen. Davis, I hope you had a great summer and your family is well. I 
wanted to send you my mother in law Lila Meeks resume in hopes of obtaining 
your consideration and help in a possible appointment by the Gov
administration to an open seat on the Commission on Higher Education. I
believe she would be a valuable asset to your community and to the overall
commission. I cannot think of anyone who would be more qualified for this
position and have the time, energy, intelligence and passion to give the position 
110% . She has mailed her resume and letter of interest to Ted Pitts. We 
would appreciate anything you could do to help her get consideration or at least 
an interview. She is a republican voter and has supported the Gov. I appreciate 
your service to our state & your ideology. Please confirm receipt of this email.

Sincerely,

BILLY SHUMAN
BROKER IN CHARGE
RESIDENTIAL & LAND SALES

BILLY@COASTALPOINTSC.COM
c. 843.901.1159
LinkedIn

COASTAL POINT REAL ESTATE
1022 CAROLINA BLVD.
ISLE OF PALMS, SC 29451
o: 843.256.2237
COASTALPOINTSC.COM
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